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EXTENSION TO FEEDBACK FROM STAKEHOLDERS ON THE PROSTHESES LIST 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE (PLAC) DRAFT CLINICAL EVIDENCE PAPER 

 
Purpose 

To advise stakeholders that feedback on the draft Clinical Evidence paper has been extended 
to close of business Friday 23 March 2012.  The draft paper is attached. 
 
Background 

Private Health Insurance Circular PHI 03/12 provided stakeholders the opportunity to provide 
feedback on the PLAC draft Clinical Evidence paper. 
 
Comments are to be forwarded to David O’Neill at david.o’neill@health.gov.au. 
 
For further information contact David on (02) 6289 1270. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you require further information please telephone: (02) 6289 9853/24 hr answering machine or email the enquiry to 
PrivateHealth@health.gov.au 
Internet:  http://www.health.gov.au/internet/wcms/Publishing.nsf/Content/health-privatehealth-providers-circulars.htm 
Changing your e-mail address?  No longer want circulars?  Please notify Private Health Insurance Branch at 
PrivateHealth@health.gov.au 
Private Health Insurance Branch 
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